
Group Visit: 

 

Fifty (50) Students of Springdale School, Kalyani in the district of Nadia came to visit the Sangrahalaya on 

January 25, 2018, and 59 students of Springdale Primary School, Kalyani came to visit the Sangrahalaya on 

February 1, 2018. 
 

  

 

 

 

                                                                   


